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The City of Yokohama concluded a memorandum of understanding on partnership port cooperation 
with the Port Authority of Thailand* in April 2014. In January 2015, a letter of intent was signed regarding 
specific initiatives and we have been deepening exchanges through training and seminars at both ports. 
This year, the Port of Yokohama and the Port Authority of Thailand celebrated the 10th anniversary of 
their partnership port collaboration in a ceremony held on Wednesday, January 22, in Yokohama. 
Among the guests in attendance there was the deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Transport, the 
Permanent Secretary of Ministry of Transport, the Chairman of board of commissioners, and the 
Director General of Port Authority of Thailand.  
 
1 About the 10th Anniversary Celebration of Partnership Port Cooperation 
(1) Day and time: January 22, 2025, 9:15～10:30  
(2) Participants: 

【Thailand Delegation】 
Mr. Suriya Jungrungreangkit, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Transport 
Mr. Chayatan Phromsorn, Permanent Secretary of Ministry of Transport, Chairman of board of 
commissioners  
Mr. Kriengkrai Chaisiriwongsuk, Director General of Port Authority of Thailand 
 

【Port of Yokohama】 
Mr. Shinbo Yasuhiro, Director General of Port and Harbor Bureau of the City of Yokohama 
Mr. Hisataka Uematsu, Representative of Yokohama Port Corporation (YPC) 
Mr. Shinya Hitomi,President & CEO of Yokohama Kawasaki International Port Corporation(YKIP) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Port of Yokohama and the Port Authority of Thailand 
celebrated the 10th anniversary of their partnership port collaboration! 

From left to right: Director General of 
PAT, Permanent Secretary of Ministry of 
Transport, Deputy Prime Minister, 
Director General of Port and Harbor 
Bureau of the City of Yokohama, 
Representative of YPC, President & 
CEO of YKIP 
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2 Letter of Intent (LOI) 
The Letter of Intent confirms the exchange of information and mutual cooperation in specific areas. 
As the agreement expired in 2024 after a five-year period, it was renewed after discussions with the 
Port Authority of Thailand, with an additional clause regarding the promotion of information 
exchange on green ports, decarbonization innovation, and digitalization, and further deepening 
cooperation and promotion of solutions to issues in both ports.  
 
*Port Authority of Thailand, PAT 
An agency that oversees the main ports of the Kingdom of Thailand, Laem Chabang Port, Bangkok 
Port, and regional ports. It is an organization under the jurisdiction of the Ministry of Transportation 
and is both the port management body and terminal operator. 

 
 

 

Contact 
Hitoshi Nakamura, Director for Carbon Neutral Port Promotion, Port and Harbor Bureau, 

E-mail: kw-seisaku@city.yokohama.jp 


